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Friday 21 October 
     Interschool Athletics Carnival 

 
Friday 28 October  

2S Assembly 
 

Monday 31 October 
Kindy & PP P&C Meeting 

 
 

Friday 4 November 
Kindy Enrolment Day for 2017 

 
Mon 21 Nov - Fri 4 December 
Swimming Lessons PP - Yr 2 

 
Monday 28 November  

School Development Day 
 Pupil Free Day 

 
 

 
        
        
 
       
 

 

SWIMMING LESSONS  
Parents of Pre-Primary A & B, 1A, 1B, 2Mc and 2S,  your child/ren will be doing swim-
ming lessons from Monday 23 November to Friday 4 December.   Students do not attend 
swimming on School Development Day (Monday 28 Nov). 

 
KINDY ENROLMENT DAY - FRIDAY 4 NOVEMBER 2016 
The following documents are required for enrolments: Birth certificate and Immunisation 
Records. If you know of anyone wishing to enrol their child/ren at Narrogin Primary next 
year,   especially a kindergarten aged child, please advise them to do so now.  If you are 
planning on leaving our school at the end of the year, early notification would be much 
appreciated. 
 
YEAR 6 CAMP  
Parents of Year 6 Students are reminded that payment of $396 for the Year 6 Camp 
needs to be paid as soon as possible. 
 
P&C MARKET DAY 
The P&C will be holding their monthly Market Day this Saturday 15 October on the  
Primary School Oval. 
 

 
INTERSCHOOL CARNIVAL 
The Interschool Carnival was rescheduled at the 
end of last Term is now scheduled for next  
Friday 21 October. Cold lunches are available 
from the canteen. 
 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS CAITLIN 

We would like to congratulate Caitlin Pratt on her recent success in 
Sydney during the holidays playing Squash for Western Australia. 
She returned with two medals, one for coming 1st in the Under 11 
Team and the other in recognition of Western Australia coming  2nd 
overall. Caitlin finished 21st in the individuals. Well done Caitlin. 

 

 

 

BUS PICK UP AND DROP OFF FOR KINDILINK 

We have had a fantastic start to KindiLink this term with 
some new children coming along. The bus is also up 
and running if any families need a ride to and from 
KindiLink. Please contact the school if you wish to be 
picked up by the bus. KindiLink runs on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays from 9 am – 12 noon.  

Narrogin Primary School  

Voluntary Contributions   

Commonwealth Bank  

066 522 0090 0206 


